
 
 

 

DIRECTIONS FOR PICK UP 

 

Thank you for helping everyone during the pick up of your child.  Here are some 

guidelines that will help all of us because we are all interested in having a great camp 

experience for the campers.  GVES pick up guidelines apply to the camp. 

 

Please allow for some extra time during pick up.  Patience will be necessary and patience 

beats frustration and stress every time. 

 

1. Please stay in single file in the car lane.  The car lane is along the pavement and 

begins at the GVES main entrance.  We ask that you not pull up to form a second 

line because it creates confusion for other people. 

2. U turns are not allowed.  Please follow the flow of traffic. 

3. You can park your car and come in to gather your child.  We ask that you do not 

leave your car unattended in the car lane.  It causes back ups and frustration. 

 

Thank you again for all you do for your children! 
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